
 
 

1st July 2021 
 
Dear Cornerstone Maths user 
 
After many years of supporting and hosting the Cornerstone Maths resource on behalf of 
LGfL schools, this support will be withdrawn at the end of July 2021. 
 
It will still be possible to access the online resource portal via 
http://capricorn.cornerstonemaths.com/ for the foreseeable future. 
 
If you have any queries about the withdrawal of support by LGfL please contact 
contentsupport@lgfl.net  
 
Please contact Alison Clark-Wilson (a.clark-wilson@ucl.ac.uk) if you would like to discuss how you 
can continue to access Cornerstone Maths curriculum after this date. 
 
 
Bob Usher 
Content Manager 
LGfL – The  National Grid for Learning 
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